
Senior Foster Spotlight: Lucky (Audrey & Larry Schander)

Audrey and Larry have been fostering for Sun Cities 4 Paws
since 2010. They became foster parents after they retired
because they wanted to provide a home for a cat that
otherwise might not get a home but had financial limitations if
the cat became ill. The first cat they had was Disney.

“When Lucky came to the shelter with 25 BB’s in her, needing
multiple surgeries including an eye removal, and other
medical issues, 4 Paws started a fundraiser to help cover her
expenses. We donated, but also wanted to foster her when
she was ready. There were other people ahead of us, but after
a few weeks we got a call asking if we wanted to foster her.
WE DID!!

She has been a wonderful addition to our family.
She is a loving, playful, curious kitty.
Thanks to their Foster Program at Sun Cities 4 Paws and the help with
medical expenses, we have a loving family member.” said Audrey.


